
 
 
 
 
September 22, 2023 
 
 
RE: 2022-2023 WISEstaff Data Errata 
 

This data errata letter is to change the assignments for E. Jensen for the 2022-2023 school year. E. 
Jensen’s assignments were submitted incorrectly as a Speech/Language Pathologist, his correct 
assignments should be School Psychologist.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 608-582-
4657 ext. 1900. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kendra Severson 
District Office Administrative Assistant/Accounts Payable 
Gale-Ettrick-Trempealeau School District 


